THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF THE COUNTY OF STANISLAUS
BOARD ACTION SUMMARY

DEPT: Board of Supervisors BOARD AGENDA #: *AD

AGENDA DATE: August 16, 2016

SUBJECT:

Approval of Reappointment of Vicki Bauman and Manuela Paredes-Walsborn to the Children
and Families Commission

BOARD ACTION AS FOLLOWS: No. 2016-403

1) X Approved as recommended
2) Denied

3) Approved as amended

4) Other:

MOTION:

ATTEST: H A. KING, Clerk of the

ELIZA
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THE BOARD OF SUPERVISORS OF THE COUNTY OF STANISLAUS

AGENDA ITEM
DEPT: Board of Supervisors BOARD AGENDA #: *A-2
Urgent © Routine @ @&/ AGENDA DATE: _August 16, 2016
CEO CONCURRENCE: 4/5 Vote Required: Yes © No ®

SUBJECT:
Approval of Reappointment of Vicki Bauman and Manuela Paredes-Walsborn to the Children

and Families Commission

STAFF RECOMMENDATIONS:

1. Reappoint Vicki Bauman and Manuela Paredes-Walsborn to the Children and Families
Commission to three year terms ending on August 31, 2019.

CONTACT PERSON:
Elizabeth A. King, Clerk of the Board Phone number: 209-525-4494
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MEMEERS:

Vicki Bawman
School Representative

Vito Chiesa
County Supervisor -

David Copper
Chair

Dénise Hunt, RN, MFT

Community Representative’

Mary Ann Lee
Health Services Agency

Community Representative

Madelyn Schlaepfer, Ph.D., CEAP
Behavioral Health
. & Recovery Services

George Skol
Vice-Chair
Community Representative

- lohm Walker, MD
Public Heaith Officer
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" Jahn Sims
Executive Director

Community Representative

Nelly Paredes-Walsborn, PhiD.

RN

May 6, 2016

Elizabeth A. King

Tes Al About The Kids

GOARD OF SUPLAVISGRE

Children & Families Commission
930 15t Street, Modesto, CA 95354
P:209.558.6218 | F: 209.558.6225

6 EAY - ALIRLS

Clerk to the Board of Supervisors
1010 10™ Street, Suite 6700

Modesto, CA 95354

Dear Ms. King:

The three year terms of Vicki Bauman and Nelly Paredes-Walsborn on
the Stanislaus County Children and Families Commission are scheduled

to end on August 31, 2016.

Both Ms. Bauman and Ms. Paredes-

Walsborn have informed me that they wish to be considered for
reappointment as Commissioners for an additional three year term.

If you have any questions or need any additional information, please

contact me.

Sincerely,

John Sims
Executive Director
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